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Comments: To whom it may concern,

Thank you for receiving my comment on the Custer-Gallatin National Forest.

This area has some of the best back country riding in MT and is split between Region 1 and Region 4 of the

Forest Service. The CDT runs right through the middle of this area. Continued access to this area is important for

all users, and for the businesses that support the backcountry tourism. Tourism is an important part of the

Montana economy.

Then there is the subject of trail maintenance which the Forest Service has said that it cannot keep up with. Bike

clubs are stepping up to the task for them. Cutting cyclists out of the equation would be a loss to all.

As a cyclist I travel to areas where I can pursue my interests.

Please keep the area open to bicycles.

 


